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To whom it may concern,

As a resident of Weeping Cross since birth, over recent years, I have seen many housing developments built in
the adjoining area which have  ‘wiped out’ green belt land and provided no benefit whatsoever!!!!

These developments have already meant that the infrastructure (roads, schools, GP surgeries) cannot cope!!!!!!

I strongly object to the plans for a new housing development in the Wildwood area south of Stafford!!!!!

NO MORE HOUSING DEVELOPMENTS

Andrew Marshall
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